

**Human Services Department** 

## COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIPS DIVISION / Children's Services Administration 115 S Andrews Avenue, Room A370 • Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 • 954-357-6202 • FAX 954-357-8204

April 15, 2025

Mayor Beam Furr and Members of the Broward County Board of County Commissioners Broward County Governmental Center 115 South Andrews Avenue

Dear Mayor Furr:

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

As Chair of the Children's Services Board (CSB) and pursuant to the Broward County Board Policies, we are pleased to support the mid-year reallocation funding recommendations as presented by the Human Services Department (HSD), Community Partnerships Division (CPD), Children's Services Administration (CSA) for Fiscal Year 2024 (FY25).

At our meeting this morning, the CSB voted to support the mid-year reallocation funding recommendations for FY 25 contracts based on the community's need, utilization trends, and County staff recommendations.

Please know that the CSB recognizes all that the Broward County Board of County Commission does to improve quality of life for children in our community. We greatly appreciate the Commission's steadfast support for services that adhere to high standards and lead to positive outcomes for children.

Evan Goldman, Chair Broward County Children's Services Board

Cc:

Broward County Board of County Commissioners Monica Cepero, County

Administrator

Tara Williams, HSD Director

Keith Bostick, HSD Deputy Director

Efrem Crenshaw, CPD Director

Cassandra Evans, CPD Assistant Director

Dr. Tiffany Hill-Howard, CSA Administrator, Board Coordinator